
 
 
 
9th December 2020 
 
The Welsh Government have announced that the isolation period has been reduced to ten days. This has a positive 
impact on the date that pupils will be able to return to their learning at Whitmore. The new return dates are as follows: 
 
Key Stage 3 (Y7, Y8, Y9) – Friday 11th December 
Key Stage 4 (Y10, Y11) – Monday 14th December 
 
We understand the difficultly that lengthy isolation periods bring to families and fully support this change. We thank 
you for your continued support and are delighted to be welcoming pupils back from Friday. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Innes Robinson  
Head of School 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


